

## Actions &amp; Matters Arising From Last Meeting

14<sup>th</sup> March 2018

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
Carried over			
7	Rainbow Lanyards – JS to meet Andrea Cheshire (Director Student Services) to discuss the implementation of Rainbow lanyards	JS	Email sent to Director to discuss
7.14	Money, Money, Money – MR to send email to RW & BD regarding students from islands around the UK can now submit work as early as international students.	MR	
	Support for Carers - KK to re-arrange meeting with Clarissa Devey-Smith about Young Street	KK	
	Officers to be visible across all campus locations	EXEC	
5.2	Against Cuts to NHS – ET to gather feedback from consultation event	ET	
5.3	Gender Neutral Toilets – JS to find out how much signs cost & budget request	JS	
5.4	Increased Equality for Vegan Students – Reschedule meeting with Sarah Gradidge (President of the Vegan Society)	JK	I have rescheduled the meeting a few times – see policy update
5.6	Liberating the Curriculum – JM to organise meeting with Kat Younger, Essex University	JM	
5.8	Teaching Excellence Framework – JM to organise meeting between JS, KK & LD	JM	
5.11	Wheels in Motion – KK to liaise with JS about Executive Officers of ARU Students Union sitting on the panel	KK	
	What The Faculty – SW to invite Toby Pallatt (Representation Coordinator LAIBS & FST) & RW to meeting with Julian Priddle	SW	
	Executive Accountability – Executive Committee to make it clear that any student can attend Student Council	EXEC	
	MB to investigate if it is possible for Executive Committee attendance can be posted online, along with voting stats	MB	Have emailed MSL, awaiting a reply
	Better Communication – SW to start Exec Group chat on Facebook	SW	
	ICAN – JM to send information to all exec	JM	
	Bike Safety – KK to talk to Hillary Wicks (Road Safety Officer Essex Safer Cycling) to book a slot for Chelmsford Safer Cycling event	KK	
	KK to collate feedback	KK	

	Monthly De-Stress Events – ET to be visible for communications with updates to events & campaigns	ET	
	Love Society survey – Exec to complete	EXEC	
	BME Forum - JS to discuss with Donna-Louise Cobban (Advice Service Manager) regarding in De-Stress fest, EDI	JS	Meeting with DLC to be set (Blessing to be invited)
	JS to email exec regarding events for De-Stress fest.	JS	Done
	CIPD Accreditation – MG to discuss with MA students	MG	
5.8	Teaching Excellence Framework - JM to organise a meeting with UCU and UNISON Reps to discuss how we can work together.	JM	
5.10	Up Your Grants - LD to speak with Abi Dickenson (Activities Manager) regarding online fundraising	LD	
5.11	Wheels in Motion - KK to make contact with Peterborough students regarding wheels in motion feedback	KK	
	Budget Request – KK to send out budget requests	KK	
	Update papers with budget request and spend	EXEC	Johanna - done
	JS to talk with Georgia Hingston (Communications & Insight Coordinator) to discuss promoting social media in Helmore Street	JS	
	SW to discuss with Rhys Lewis (Assistant Manager, Venue & Entertainments (Cambridge)) about not ordering plastic straws	SW	